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07 October 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

Monday 10th October is World Mental Health Day.

To celebrate the day, we are asking that teachers and students wear some sort of yellow item or
piece of clothing in addition to their uniform to recognise #HelloYellow.

Furthermore, there will be a tutor session to focus on this day and to support the message it
represents.

If there are any questions about this, please contact enquiries@redcar.outwood.com

Yours sincerely

Mr Lee Johnson
Head of School
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